
Sunday, October 15, 2017 
TODAY’S SCRIPTURE: Exodus 30:17-21 pg.135 

TODAY’S MESSAGE: “Tabernacle Prayer — Laver” 

_______________________________________________  

Notes:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss a message? Want to hear the message again? Go to       

Sibleyfrc.org and click on “sermon” to watch the video.  

Pray for God’s People 
If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten, 
920-889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-
2783) Remember, we cannot print your name unless you 
have granted FRC permission to do so. If you have a prayer 
request you would like included, please contact the office.  
• Pray for those in assisted living: Jack Hurd, Ethel Jurgens 

and Geneva Wissink. 
• Pray for our nursing home residents: Larry Buysman, Minnie De Jong, 

Tracy Den Beste, Dutch Kruger, and Marian Zevenbergen. 
• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Jeff and 

Chelsea Lampen, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and 
Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane Van Es. 
 

Prayer Requests 
Gert Gaalswyk will be having back surgery Wednesday, October 18th at 6:00 
am. Her surgery will take place at the Avera Hospital in Sioux Falls. Please 
pray for a successful surgery and a quick healing process for her.  
 
Jim Van Engen is a patent in the Avera Hospital in Sioux Falls, SD following 
surgery this past Thursday. Please pray for healing for him. 

 

Words of Thanks 
Another Soup and Pie Supper has come and gone. Thank you to everyone 
who contributed either their time or food or both! Without so many willing 
hands this event would not have been the success it was.  An extra thanks 
goes out to the Brenda Post for all her hard work that went on behind the 
scenes.  You are very much appreciated!!  

 

Congratulations! 
Congratulations are extended to Henry and Barb Fisher on the birth 
of a grandson, Jack Nam Fisher.  Jack was born on October 2, to Dan 
and Donghwa Fisher in Daegu, South Korea.  
 

Congratulations are also extended to Kaitlin Michelson and Ryan Seder-
quist who were united in marriage in our sanctuary on October 7th. 
May God walk with you and bless your marriage. 
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